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March 7, 2022 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

Re: Case 2022-0293 

URGENT 

The name of our organization was used during the Technical Conference for this application today. We 

were named in association with another organization with whom we have no connection but in any 

event we were branded a “climate change denier organization.” 

I believe that counsel for one of the sponsors later went on to use the word “crazy.” 

We have been advised this morning that this constitutes slander. 

We are an incorporated community group in the City of Ottawa, and are registered as such with the City. 

Our concern is with the possibility of grid-scale wind turbines being built in our rural communities, and is 

limited to that. We have a right to our concerns; we are interested in fact in exploring energy sources 

that fight climate change and help the environment, but that do not also cause harm. 

With respect, we demand that these comments be struck from the record of today’s proceedings. 

These comments have the potential to severely harm our reputation in the community and in our 

dealings with the City of Ottawa. 

Please forward to the appropriate Case Manager. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jane Wilson 

Chair 

OTTAWA WIND CONCERNS 
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North Gower 

613-489-0547 

ottawawindconcerns@gmail.com 
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